
09/22/22 CCPC minutes 

Members present:  Bob Franzen, Martha Anderson, Tom Erlandson, Amanda 
Dando, Jacob Bodway, Judy Hunt 

Guests present:  Sam Zafuto, Tim Card, Justin Radar, Courtney Domst, Dave 
McCoy, Twan Leenders, Lauren Sharp 

The meeting was called to order by Chair Bob Franzen at 4 p.m. at the Jamestown 
Airport.  Minutes of previous meeting were accepted. 

Acknowledgement of guests and topics    Dave McCoy – CCDPC  Chadakoin Clean 
up is a Chautauqua Watershed Conservancy project .  Reconsider river systems to 
connect Cobb Waterway to Chautauqua Lake with ARPA funda.  Dave 
recommended possible adding Chadakoin to County waterways system.  DEC map 
approval. 

Operations   Eggleston Hill Parking engineering is in progress.   ATV ordered. Jon 
boat bid acquired.  Landscaping trailer received.  Occupancy tax restored to 
$150,000. Eggleston Hill Road parking lot engineering is in progress.  Rehab of 
Luensman bathroom is likely with electric installed before winter.   ATV purchased 

Trail development   Chautauqua Gorge is finished.  Overlook vistas are greatly 
appreciated.  Signs are needed for loops and parking areas.  DEC wants 
remediation at Beaver Pond.  Kiosks are ready to install at Whalen Memorial, 
Hanem, Broken Straw, Mt. Pleasant with money left over.  5 year plan requested 
by DEC.  There were many positive comments on sign-in sheets.   

New Business   Thank you to Boy Scouts for bench construction – Martha.    Tom 
Erlandson suggested canoe race, summer naturalist program (Bob Jordan ?), 
picnic with annual County park hike,  exhibit at County fair 

Adjournment 5:10  Respectfully submitted by Judy Hunt, Secretary 


